M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 2, 2015
RE:
BG-1 Application – Conner Middle School

HVAC Upgrades

This project consists of the full replacement of the existing two-pipe chilled/hot water system with a new four-pipe system in select areas.  The existing hydronic piping serving the classroom wing will be replaced with new piping; four pipes to be installed instead of two.  Existing through-wall unit ventilators and fan coil units will be replaced with new four-pipe units of the same location.  Controls for new HVAC equipment will be integrated into the existing control system.  This will be a phased project to take place over a number of years.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the CHS HVAC Upgrades, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
